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The following is a Broadcast Email to all OVS Funded Victim Assistance Programs:

Dear Colleague:

The New York State Office of Victim Services (OVS) is exercising our option to extend all
contracts executed under the Case Manager procurement for a period of eighteen (18)
months. Victim Assistance Programs (VAP) that have case manager contracts that are
scheduled to terminate on March 31, 2021 have the option of extending those contracts
until September 30,2022. Additional funding for this period will be based on the amount of
your award for the period ending 3/31/21 and will be prorated over the 18-month extension
period. One contract extension for the 18-month period will be processed in the grants
gateway and additional information will be forthcoming via an award letter.

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment
to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New York State.

Previous OVS Broadcast Emails are available online at ovs.ny.gov/vap. You can also

subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS by clicking the Subscribe Now!

Subscribe Now!

button below.
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